
 

TO: ​ ​ Board of Education 
  
FROM:​​ Superintendent Dave Bernhardson 
​ ​ TeamWorks Senior Consultant Julie Baeb 
  
DATE:​ ​ Monday, June 9, 2025 
  
TOPIC/PURPOSE OF REPORT: Strategic Planning 
  
DATE FOR BOARD ACTION: Future Action Item 
 
 
REPORT:  
 
TeamWorks Senior Consultant Julie Baeb will be reviewing the district’s Strategic Plan with the 
ISD 199 School Board and Cabinet.  
 
The Strategic Plan sets priorities, focuses energy and resources, strengthens our school district, 
ensures we are working toward common goals, and arrives at intended outcomes and results.  
 
The Strategic Plan reflects the district’s mission, core values, vision, and strategic direction.  
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